Dean George B. Smith, School of Education, University of Kansas.

Dear Dean Smith:

Confirming our conversation of today I am sending you a list of the closed dates on our Rotary Club program.

We shall be very happy if you will choose a date to fit in with your schedule. The earlier the date the better it will suit us.

Both the club and I will feel highly honored to have you as our guest speaker, and we desire you to speak upon any topic that you deem fitting.

I shall be happy to hear from you after you have consulted your calendar.

With best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Chairman, Program Committee, Lawrence Rotary Club.

FCA:AH